
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What we are learning 

this week... 

This week we will be talking more 

about respecting our resources in 

Sunshine room. We will be asking the 

children to think of some Sunshine 

room rules that we will all be working 

towards- even the adults! We will be 

referring to these rules each day and 

have them displayed in the classroom. 

We will be starting to learn about 

Easter and how people celebrate at 

Easter time. 

The children will have the chance to 

have a closer look at the frogspawn in 

their small groups, where we will 

think of words to describe what they 

look like. 

 

Coloured boxes 

The coloured keyworker boxes will 

be left out in the cloakroom next 

week. Please ensure you have a look 

if your child has anything inside. We 

will be emptying them at the end of 

next week ready for the summer 

term. 

 

Dates for your diary  
 

Easter Break 29/03/18-16/04/18 

Open Day 28/04/18 

 

Cooking 

Thank you to Ivy’s mum and 

Elsa’s mum for coming in to help 

Liz with cooking this week! 

Please sign up if you can. 

Word of the week- 

Amphibian 

Chicks 

Our chicks are leaving us today 

and are moving onto a lovely new 

home……. 

We now have some frogspawn in 

Sunshine room which, we will be 

watching develop over the next 

few weeks. We can’t wait to hear 

the names that children think of 

for our little froglets!  
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Parent Consultations 

If you haven’t yet signed up for a 

meeting with your child’s Keyworker 

please do so in the corridor outside 

Sunshine room. 

These will take place next week- 

Blue group- Monday 19th March 

Green group- Tuesday 20th March 

Yellow group- Wednesday 21st 

March 

Red group- Thursday 22nd March 

If you cannot make the day please 

let us know and we will do our best 

to accommodate your preferred 

time. 

 

Contacting Sunshine 

If there is anything you need to let us know about your 

child we have a Sunshine room email address. We cannot 

respond from the email address but it will be picked up 

during the day if you need to let us know about anything. 

You are also welcome to send us any photographs or ‘wow 

moments’ to this address. 

sunshine@murielgreen.herts.sch.uk 

Sorry this email address was missing from last week! 

http://murielgreen.herts.sch.uk/
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